
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold its next board meeting on Wednesday, 19  
January 2022 via Microsoft Teams.  Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation 
processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA 
board:  

Casino regulation 
Disciplinary complaint against The Star 
Liquor applications and Gaming matters 
Tonita Enterprises Pty Ltd – Application for a gaming machine corporate seller’s licence  
The Flemington Hotel, Homebush – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Seaview Tavern, Woolgoolga – Request to vary Class 1 Local Impact Assessment    
Soden’s Australia Hotel, Albury – Application to change licence conditions 
Helm Bar, Sydney – Application for a spatial variation to an extended trading authorisation 
Liquorland, Helensburgh – Application for a packaged liquor licence  
Ritchies Supa IGA Plus Liquor, Kurri Kurri – Application for the removal of a packaged liquor 
licence 
Ritchies Supa IGA Plus Liquor, Kurri Kurri – Application to change licence boundaries 
Kingsway Plaza, Kurri Kurri – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
THF Wines Pty Ltd, Sydney – Application for a packaged liquor licence (delivery only)   
Astina Hospitality, Penrith – Application to change licence conditions  
Fort Denison Dining, Sydney – Application for an on-premises licence with a primary service 
authorisation and an extended trading authorisation   
The Prince Kirrawee – Application for an extended trading authorisation  
King Street Hotel, Newcastle West – Application to change licence boundaries  
BWS - Beer Wine Spirits, Glenmore Park – Application for a packaged liquor licence  
Woolgoolga Beach Tavern – Request for extension of time to acquire gaming machine 
entitlements 
Seven Seas Hotel, Carrington – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Woolpack Hotel, Mudgee – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with gaming 
machine entitlement transfer  
Union Hotel, North Sydney – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with gaming 
machine entitlement lease transfer  

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
 
This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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